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 Mr & Mrs Patel OBJ2015/3137/P 29/07/2015  23:18:28 We wanted to notify you of our objection to the proposed alterations at Flat 2, 2 Albert Terrace. Firstly, 

all the houses on our road have an element of external space attached to the house & this proposed 

extension would take away the garden in an area where we are already seeing valuable gardens 

disappear. Secondly, the extension would be an intrusion of privacy to all the flats at no 3 and also to 

the mews houses behind. On either side of our property there are no such extensions & this proposed 

alteration would not be in keeping with the rest of the buildings.
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